
 
November 25, 2024 
 
Junior students and parents, 
 
The PreACT score reports for the October 30, 2024 PreACT exam administration will be 
distributed through English classes on Monday and Tuesday this week to all students who sat 
for this exam.  
 
The PreACT score report only comes in paper format, so students are advised to keep track of 
their individual score report as this is the only copy they will receive. PreACT score reports also 
include student responses to all questions, including corrected answers for any responses 
students answered incorrectly. 
 
This is a link to a copy of the PreACT exam that was administered to all RBHS students: 
PreACT (Form 18A). Students are encouraged to review their correct and incorrect responses. 
 
This is also a reminder: all junior students are required to sit for the ACT exam on April 9, 2025, 
as part of the state accountability testing for the school. In addition, all freshmen and sophomore 
students are required to sit for the PreACT 8/9 Secure and PreACT Secure exams, respectively, 
on that same date. More information will be forthcoming in the spring. 
 
If you have general questions about your PreACT score report, please contact Marc Helgeson 
at helgesonm@rbhs208.net. For questions regarding accommodations, please contact Zach 
Lommatzsch at lommatzschz@rbhs208.net. 

https://www.act.org/content/dam/act/secured/documents/PreACT-Test-Booklet-24-25.pdf
mailto:helgesonm@rbhs208.net
mailto:lommatzschz@rbhs208.net

